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PUC Distribution Inc. 

500 Second Line East, P.O. Box 9000 

Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario, P6A 4K1 

 

 

 

November 10, 2015 

 

Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board      

P.O. Box 2319, 27
th

 Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

 

Re: PUC Distribution Inc. (“PUC”) 

       2016 4
th

 Generation IR Distribution Rate Application – Board File No. EB-2015-0098 

 

 

As instructed by the Board, PUC filed its complete 2016 4
th

 Generation IR Distribution Rate 

Application on October 19, 2015.  However, due to unfortunate circumstances involving a major 

employer in Sault Ste. Marie, PUC is requesting to delay proceeding with this application until 

January 1, 2016. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
_____________________________ 

Andrew Belsito, CPA, CMA 

Rates and Regulatory Affairs Officer 

PUC Distribution Inc. 

Sault Ste. Marie Ont. 

Email: andrew.belsito@ssmpuc.com 

Phone: 705-759-3009 


